United Homeowners Association, Inc. P.O. Box 43338 Los Angeles, California 90043 www.UHA1979.org

November 12, 2008

Mr. John McTaggart, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable C/O Los Angeles World Airports 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216 Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216

Dear Mr. McTaggart,

On behalf of the United Homeowners Association representing over 5,700 households in the communities of View Park, Windsor Hills and View Heights, I respectfully request that Mr. Alan Guttman be appointed as an At-Large member to the Los Angeles International Airport / Community Noise Roundtable. Mr. Guttman is a long time member in good standing of UHA who has been regularly attending the Roundtable meetings and has provided testimony on the existing airport conditions and the potential airport noise as well as other concerns affecting our community. Occasionally, Mr. Guttman has reported to our association regarding the activities of the Roundtable that impact or could impact View Park, Windsor Hills and View Heights residents. I believe that Mr. Guttman will be a valuable addition to your committee and strongly urge his appointment.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (323) 291-0984 or (323) 691-6839.

Best regards,

Theodore L. Irving

President, United Homeowners Association

Cc:

Supervisor Yvonne Brathwaite-Burke

Alan Guttman

P.A.N.I.C.

PENINSULA AIRCRAFT NOISE/SAFETY INFORMATION COMMITTEE

P.O. Box 4281 Palos Verdes Peninsula, California 90274

December 11, 2008

Mr. John McTaggart, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216 Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216 Attention: Robert Holden

Dear John Mc Taggart, Chairman:

P.A.N.I.C. (Peninsula Aircraft Noise/Safety Information Committee) recommends the re-appointment of Beverly Ackerson to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Beverly has served an active leadership role in P.A.N.I.C. since its beginning.

Since the late 90's, P.A.N.I.C. has continued and will continue to have a strong active interest in mitigating aircraft noise impacting the Palos Verdes Peninsula residents. We have done extensive research, utilized expert knowledge from the Palos Verdes Peninsula residents, Senators, FAA, Department of Transportation, Airlines, and the Travel Industry. Also P.A.N.I.C. had a Special Opportunity to present all compiled research materials at a requested meeting by the GAO in Manhatten Beach, CA .

As a P.A.N.I.C. representative to the Roundtable, I-Beverly - deeply appreciate and greatly value the opportunity to be part of the on-going discussion to mitigate the aircraft noise impact issues with LAWA, FAA, and the surrounding communities.

I respectfully submit this request to be re-appointed to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable.

Sincerely,

Beverly A. Ackerson Beverly Ackerson, President

P.A.N.I.C. (Peninsula Aircraft Noise/Safety Information Committee)

cc: Rancho Palos Verdes Mayor Larry Clark Members Councilman Peter Gardiner Tom Long Steve Wolowicz Douglas Stern

City Manager: Carolyn Lehr

310-641-2294

January 6, 2009

John McTaggart, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable PO Box 92216 Los Angeles CA 90009-2216

Dear Mr. McTaggart:

The Ladera Heights Civic Association represents the residents of nearly 4,000 homes in Upper, Lower, and Old Ladera. The LHCA is a volunteer organization working for the betterment of the Ladera Heights community. Areas within our Ladera Heights neighborhood are subject to periodic, but significant, noise impacts that concern us, as do any plans for future development/expansion of LAX usage.

We are, therefore, very interested in continued participation in the Roundtable as an At-Large Member and ask the Board's consideration in re-appointing Mrs. Dorothy Harris to represent our organization. We further propose that when Mrs. Harris is unavailable due to scheduling conflicts, Yvonne Bedford be allowed to attend as Alternate representative.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Ronni Cooper President

Land S Come

Ladera Heights Civic Association

cc:

Robert B. Holden Dorothy E. Harris Yvonne Bedford

.

WESTCHESTER NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION 7601 Goddard Avenue Los Angeles, California 90045

310-540-7224

January 5, 2009

Mr. John McTaggart, Chair LAX-Community Noise Roundtable 1 World Way Los Angeles, CA 90045

Re: Nomination of Denny Schneider to remain on LAX-Community Noise Roundtable

To Whom It May Concern:

The Westchester Neighbors Association with over a 7000 residential constituency of Westchester wishes to express its appreciation to the Roundtable for past representation of surrounding communities' interests regarding LAX and is proud to again submit Denny Schneider, present Vice Chair of the Roundtable, as our representative for continued membership. Mr. Robert Acherman is our alternate representative.

We are pleased to join the chorus of voices who are looking out for the interests of all that surround LAX and the overall region.

Sincerely,

Stuart H. Garrison, Chairperson Westchester Neighbors Association